
To	all	interested	teachers	with	students	in	grades	6	-	12	

Kachemak	Bay	National	Estuarine	Research	Reserve	is	hosting:		
Teachers	on	the	Estuary	–	Focus	on	Ocean	Acidification		
	

June	11th	5:00pm	depart	Homer	Harbor	for	Kasitsna	Bay	Lab	
June	13th	6:00pm	return	to	Homer	Harbor	

TOTE	
	

	
	

This	 two-day	course	will	 introduce	 teachers	 to	climate	science	
research	 with	 a	 focus	 on	 the	 impacts	 of	 ocean	 acidification	
impacts	coastal	ecosystems	and	communities.	The	workshop	is	
free	and	open	to	teachers	across	the	nation	and	includes	a	$200	
stipend	for	registrants.	University	credit	is	available	for	a	fee.		
	
Teachers	 on	 the	 Estuary	 (TOTE)	 is	 a	 national	 program	 developed	 by	 the	 National	 Estuarine	
Research	Reserve	 System.	 It	 strives	 to	 improve	 teachers’	 and	 students’	 understanding	of	 the	
environment	using	local	research	while	promoting	stewardship	of	watersheds	and	estuaries.	
	

To	register	contact	Jessica	Shepherd	at	jaryan@uaa.alaska.edu	
						
	

	 	


